January 23, 2022

Dear Neighbors,

As the outgoing president, | want to express a few thoughts on my experience the past three years on
the HOA Board of Directors.

Having served first as secretary, then vice president, and eventually President, | want you all to know
that the best interest of the community has always been what’s behind every decision. Each past and
present board member has had the goal of keeping our community a wonderful place to live where
neighbors feel safe and have a sense of pride in their neighborhood while maintaining the value of
property and homes.

The board of directors has been able to accomplish many things since we officially became a board in
January 2019. While there will always be projects to complete, grounds to maintain, complaints to
address, events to organize, it is my sincere hope our residents feel that we left this neighborhood
better than we found it.

While serving wasn’t without its challenges, the pros far outweighed the cons. | chose not to run for re-
election this year because | felt that my family needed more of my time, energy and attention. | love my
community, and it has been an honor and a privilege serving on the West Farm HOA board of directors. |
am confident the new five-member board will continue to put the best interest of West Farm at the
heart of their decisions. Thank you, West Farm.

Sincerely,

Kristen Bell



